
The Railroad Museum at Ardenwood 

 

POLICY FOR STORING PRIVATE EQUIPMENT 

AT ARDENWOOD HISTORIC FARM   

 
 
The purpose of this policy is to establish rules for the storing of privately-owned equipment 
within the SPCRR Car Barn, on the outside yard tracks, or elsewhere within the Park.  
 
Policy – It is the policy of SPCRR that no private equipment, materials, or property be stored 
within the Car Barn, on any SPCRR track, any other SPCRR facility except for equipment brought 
to the Park for Rail Fair and other special events unless such equipment is covered by a long 
term lease agreement approved by the SPCRR Board of Directors. Equipment brought to the 
Park for such events shall not be transported into Ardenwood Historic Farm earlier than two (2) 
weeks prior to such events, and shall be transported out of Ardenwood Historic Farm within 
two (2) weeks after the conclusion of that event. Any extensions before or after an event must 
be in writing.  
 
 
 
 
 


